
Jul 28, 2022

To whom it may concern:

We were introduced to the amazing team at Pink Ribbon Cleaning Services upon completion of
our renovated office space in the Towers at Williams Square. Our Chief Revenue Officer was so
impressed with their attention to detail, efficiency and attentiveness to our requests. We were
disappointed with the cleaning services that our building provides, so it was an easy decision to
contact Mary for monthly “deep cleaning” for our office. Mary exudes a high level of
professionalism and superior customer service and communication. Every month, she will send
me pictures of their progress while they’re cleaning and when they’re done. I could not
recommend her more.

Regards,
Melissa Lynch
ShiftKey
Executive Assistant
817-312-7685
melissa@shiftkey.com
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